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December 3rd, 2024

To Our Customers, 

In response to your request for information regarding Proposition 65 (Prop 65),  
California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986: The chemicals on 
the list (see link below), are known to the state of California to cause cancer, birth 
defects or other reproductive harm.  Many, but not all, of the chemicals have minimum 
levels that must be present before warnings are required.  

Some chemicals require warnings at any level.  Several of the products we distribute 
may contain chemicals that are present on the Prop 65 list.  We however, are not 
individually labelling each product because they do not provide any of the avenues for 
exposure under normal intended usage.  Simple handling of our product(s) is not 
generally a concern as long as the product(s) are not used in a way that creates 
exposure through inhalation, ingestion or absorption. 

Updates to this letter will be posted to our website: 
www.priceeng.com 

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 

Regards, 

Matthew Ray

QMS & Returns Manager 

Price Engineering

Price Engineering is not liable for consequential or other damages, including, but not limited to personal injury, damages, 
loss or any other expenses directly or indirectly arising from the use of, or inability to use its products, either separately or 
in combination with other products. All other warranties expressed or implied, whether oral or written, including but not 
limited to warranties for fitness or merchantability for a particular purpose are expressly excluded. 

http://www.priceeng.com/
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list
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